
Rothbury First School PE & Sports Premium

The Government provides £150 million per year to schools to spend on improving the quality of sport and PE for all children. The funding is
ring-fenced and can only be spent on PE and sport provision in schools. Rothbury First School has used this funding to ensure that all pupils

have access to high quality PE, appropriate sporting competition and opportunities to lead a healthy and active lifestyle.

2020-21 Planned PE and Sports Premium Expenditure

Under the Primary PE and Sport funding initiative, in 2020/21 we will receive £16,882 to support PE and sport in our school.  The impact of
the funding must be considered in terms of these 5 key indicators



● The engagement of all pupils in regular physical activity – the Chief Medical Officer guidelines recommend that all children and

young people aged 5 to 18 engage in at least 60 minutes of physical activity a day, of which 30 minutes should be in school

● The profile of PE and sport is raised across the school as a tool for whole-school improvement

● Increased confidence, knowledge and skills of all staff in teaching PE and sport

● Broader experience of a range of sports and activities offered to all pupils

● Increased participation in competitive sport

We propose to spend this money in the following ways;

Amount Plans: Impact

£4000 Provision of a specialist PE teacher in school to deliver
high quality PE lessons to our pupils for half a day a
week.

Provision of specialist PE teaching has been
accessed by all children across school. During
lockdown periods, home learning suggestions were
provided.

£2500 Improve the quality of children’s physical education
ensuring staff are competent and confident.
CPD to enable staff to further sustain PE skills
throughout school.

Staff have had access to specialist teaching activities
and have gained knowledge and experience from
this.

£1500 Provision of Playleader training to support play skills for
children. The investment in Playleaders opportunities
should help to provide stability to children when they
most need it and equip them with strategies to cope at
difficult times, thus enabling them to benefit from and

Unfortunately we were unable to invest in playleader
opportunities. A paired down version of this was
achieved in school, led by our KS2 staff and has
been running effectively.



enjoy their learning whilst at school.

£310 Provision of playleader hoodies/vests to those in KS2 Playleader vests have been provided.

£1050 Provision of a specialist Yoga teacher to teach Yoga for
three half terms.

Unfortunately we were unable to run yoga sessions
due to being unable to have non essential visitors
into school during restrictions.

£2000 Provision of specialised coaches: cricket, football, rugby
etc.

Cricket coaching has taken place during this
academic year. Trident soccer have provided football
coaching to those children who have opted to do the
after school activities.

£1052 Support for transport to swimming lessons. Swimming lessons recommenced in the summer
term of this academic year. Due to restrictions
swimming was not able to take place in the Autumn
and Spring terms.

£720 Support for children to attend sporting festivals, to
include the cost of transport where applicable.

There have been opportunities for sporting festivals
although these have not taken place due to
cancellation.

£500 Support for bikeability lessons - provision of supervising
adults.

Bikeability training took place in the summer term

£500 Provision of balance bike training for Reception and
Year 1

Balance bike activities took place in the summer
term.

£1500 Provision of training for teachers. Staff have had access to specialist teaching activities
and have gained knowledge and experience from
this.

£600 Support for after-school clubs - provision of facilities Ballet/Dance/Trident  clubs continued after lockdown

£50 Support for summer soccer camp - provision of facilities No summer soccer camp due to COVID restrictions



£550 Support for Forest School - outdoor First Aid certificate Forest School teacher - training renewed

£550 Support for PE - Paediatric First Aid certificate Training renewed for 3 members of staff


